
RYE PLANNING BOARD  

NOTICE OF SUBDIVISION APPLICATION SUBMITTAL 

AND PUBLIC HEARING 

 

         

 

On Tuesday, November 14, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at the Rye Town Hall the following application 

will be submitted to the Rye Planning Board. 

 

Major Subdivision, Lot Line Adjustment and Conditional Use Permit by the Housing 

Partnership for Property located 0 Airfield Drive, Tax Map 10, Lot 15-4 for construction of a 

residential development consisting of a mixture of multi-family dwellings with a portion being 

dedicated as Workforce Housing.  Property is in the Commercial Zoning District and the Multi-

Family Dwelling District Overlay.  Case #07-2017.   

 

If the planning board determines that the application is complete, it will hold a public hearing on 

the application on November 14, 2017 after determining that it is complete.   Should a decision 

on the application not be reached at the public hearing, the application will stay on the Planning 

Board agenda until such time as it is either approved or disapproved. The application and all 

information submitted with the application are available for review at the Planning Department 

in the Rye Town Hall. 

 

October 27, 2017 

        William Epperson, Chair 

        Rye Planning Board 

 

 


